
 
Parent Information: Creating an Acceptable Use Policy at Home 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  
 
 As we start the new school year, I am always reminded on how every home is 
a school. What a better education does our students receive than the education with 
the walls of one’s home. As we try and get our students back in the rhythm of school 
and classroom procedures, you also can start it in your home. I know our students 
really look up to their families and learn the best when it’s with their loved ones. In 
my classroom, we will be using an Acceptable Use Policy to help our classroom safe, 
happy and in order. This policy can also establish that in your own homes! This will 
allow our students know that what they are expected in home is expected in school 
as well. It will allow to all work together and hold each other accountable and to a 
standard. I have attached a template you can use in your own home to create an 
Acceptable Use Policy with your student and with the rest of the family members. 
Let’s all help one another be accountable and reach our potential!  
 

Sincerely,  
 
Ms. Damaris Montoya  
3rd grade Teacher 


